CODE MEMORANDUM

To:

Department of Buildings Plan Examiners and Inspectors

From:

Judith Frydland

Commissioner &

Date:

February 8, 2016

Re:

Electrical Administrative Reliefs No Longer Required for a Building Permit

The Department of Buildings will no longer require the following electrical Administrative Reliefs for the issuance of a building permit.

1)	Special Switchboard Drawings	18-27-384.11(b)
2)	Voltage Drop Coordination Study	18-27-210.9
3)	Emergency Generator Drawings	18-27-701.7
4)	Emergency Lighting Drawings	18-27-700.3
5)	480/277 Volt Maintenance	18-27-210.6
6)	Selective Coordination Study	18-27-517.35(e)

These drawings or studies shall be provided at the job site during the permit construction phase of the project for review by the Department of Buildings Electrical Inspectors.